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We had a lovely time with our residents on Tuesday 26 May, sticking pictures of what they have been up to into photo

albums at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

This is always a brilliant one-to-one activity as we get to talk about the activities we’ve done together and which ones our residents

have enjoyed doing – a wonderful way to engage and make a special keepsake to look back on.

These albums are lovely for our families to look at too when they visit.
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